
Subject: FW: Hospital Boundary 

c ' 

From: Richard Hawkins [mailto:maritimedick@yahoo.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, June 07, 2016 3:10PM 
To: Blankenship, Johni 
Subject: Hospital Boundary 

Dear Assembly Members: 

I am writing in favor of the measure being proposed to move the hospital service area boundary from its present 
location south to the area of Banta drive at approximately mile 135 which is the half way point between hospitals. 

Thank you in advance for considering this proposal. 

Richard Hawkins 
60425 Jannys Ave. 
Ninilchik, AK 
907-567-3654 

Sent from my iPhone 



Subject: FW: Ordinance 2016-22 

From: Rocky Smith [mailto:Rocky@pphak.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, June 07, 2016 ·4:20PM 
To: Blankenship, Johni 
Subject: Ordinance 2016-22 

Kenai Peninsula Borough Assembly Members, 
I own a home at mile 121. This is a little over 1 mile south of the Clam Gulch tower. Ordinance 2016-22 on redrawing 

the hospital service area boundary makes sense. Please pass this ordinance!! 

PLUMBING & HEATING 
Rocky Smith 
Owner 
335 Main Street Loop 
Kenai, AK 99611 
Ph:907-283-7909 
Fx:907 -283-7990 


